
  

                                                                                               
 

‘Where Learning is Fun’

 

  

 
Monday 17th June 2024 

Dear Parent, 

 

We would like to take the Reception children to Westonbirt Arboretum as part 

of their class topic. They will take part in nature workshops and continue 

learning all about the world around them. The visit will be on Wednesday 3rd 

July. We shall leave school promptly at 9am and arrive back at school by 3pm. 

 

As always, we rely on your contributions for trips to take place and the cost of 

this trip will be £14 per child, which covers the cost of entry to the Arboretum 

and the workshops. We are incredibly grateful to our PTA who are contributing 

towards the cost of the coach. Please speak to the school office if you would like 

to pay by instalments.  

 

Children who are eligible for pupil premium are not expected to pay for the 

visit. 

 

Please complete the attached slip and return to your child’s class teacher or the 

school office in a named envelope by Monday 24th June. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

The Reception teachers 
 

Wootton Bassett Infants’ School 
High Street 

Royal Wootton Bassett 

Wiltshire 

SN4 7BS 

Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Alison Pass 

 

 

mailto:admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk
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Arrangements for the Day 

 

• We shall be leaving promptly at 9:10am, after registration, so please can you 

ensure your child is here at 9:00am. We will return to school by 3pm 

• All children will need a packed lunch including a drink/s – no glass bottles or fizzy 

drinks please.  We would recommend sending a drink in your child’s water bottle. 

If possible, please put in a small backpack, as the children will need to carry it.  

Although infant children are eligible for free school lunches every day, it would 

be very helpful if you could provide a packed lunch for this day.  If this is likely 

to cause a problem, please contact the school office as soon as possible.  

• Children can wear non-uniform.  

o Long trousers or leggings must be worn (not shorts, even in hot weather). 

o Jumper/sweatshirt  

o A sun hat would also be advisable if the weather is hot and sun cream 

should be applied at home 

o Sensible sturdy footwear is essential (no open toed or slip on shoes) 

Wellies will also be needed if the weather is wet. 

o And if it is wet, please could you provide a waterproof coat or jacket.   

• We will not be visiting the shop so please do not send any money. 
 

 


